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It’s behind you… 

 
Dear Parents 

Yesterday we had our wonderful panto trip. It was so much fun. It was a real 
‘moment’ for staff too – seeing our whole school on a trip, travelling by 
coach. They were a real credit to us. The coach driver commented on how 
polite they were and the staff at pantomime said they were lovely too. The 
awe and wonder on their faces as they watched the panto was so special. 
Apologies for the late return, the morning performance had over run. Well 
done Huxley Team! 

Next week is Nativity at the church. Thank you to everyone who offered to 
drive straight to the church, it really helps. For those children who are 
coming on the minibus, please arrive for 8.30 at school and wait in the 
entrance with Miss Lloyd. Andy will collect your children and take them down 
to the church. For those of you coming to straight to church, please could 
you arrive for 8.45 at the latest and then could you wait in the village hall and 
we will call parents in at around 9am so the children can get changed and 
ready. Many thanks for your cooperation with this. We anticipate the nativity 
to finish around 9.45am. Following this, you are welcome to have tea or 
coffee in the church hall if you wish.  

On Wednesday we have our Christmas lunch in school- thank you for all 
your replies and orders. In the afternoon we have a very special visitor and 
treat for the children too. 

Thursday is Christmas party day and then singalong at 2pm. From your 
responses we will have a lovely full hall- the singing will be wonderful I am 
sure! This is the last day for flexi children. 

Friday- Christmas activities in class-thank you for your replies about Friday 
attendance. Just a reminder- we finish at 2pm 

A plea for socks and trousers! We are really struggling for socks and 
trousers especially for the older children. Please can you make sure spare 
clothes and socks are packed in the children’s bags and if you have any 
donations of socks and joggers that your children may have grown out of-we 
would be really grateful of these too.  

Next week- the children can wear Christmas clothes all week if they wish!  

If you haven’t seen our post of Facebook about sharing in the tradition of 
Las Posadas. Mary and Joseph are going to be travelling around our school 
community over the next week so please do share your photos with me as 
they seek shelter in your homes! 

Many thanks Mrs Gourley  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 2023 

12.12.23- Nativity 

13.12.23-Christmas lunch 

14.12.23- Xmas party day and surprise visitors 

14th- last day for Flexi children 

15th-Last day for full timers 2pm finish 

 

 

 

 

  

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 


